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Comments: Me and my family have been snowmobiling hwy 4 and hwy 108 for 30+ Years. I don't see what the

problem is all of a sudden. Snowmobiles ride on top of the snow and don't hurt anything. We don't ride in the dirt

or dig threw the snow 2 the dirt.

As far as the the near natural areas go they should remain open 2 snowmobiles/snowbike. 

All near natural areas on 108 from pinecrest to the top of Sonora pass need 2 remain open for osv use. This

includes Herring loop,eagle meadows,long valley, silver mines,and mill creek,etc. 

 

As far as Hwy 4 is considered this needs 2 be remain opened from Bear Valley to highway 395. Pacific

valley,highlands lake and all areas in between. Bear trap and jelmini also should not be closes 2 osv use.. 

 Me and a few buddy's were riding this area one day and a big storm came in. There was 3 older lady's skiing

that were completely lost. If it wasn't for us on are snowmobiles being there 2 save them and give them rides

back 2 there cabin who knows what would ave happened 2 them. They were so grateful. 

 Just imagine if we weren't there!!!

 


